
Pen Mill Academy  

Weekly Update 
Week Commencing: 19th June 2017 

Term Ahead 
 Monday 19th June -  Class Photos 

 Friday 23rd June at 11am -  Donaldson Class swimming 

 Saturday 24th June at 2pm – Fiveways School Fete 

Zoe Coghlan – Head Teacher 

         Tracy Manning – Deputy Head 

Golden Book Pupils 
Carle Amelie & Harrison 

Waddell Kyle S & Aaron 

Sharratt Mason & Cloe 

Potter Noah & Kali 

Bond Emily-May & Pawel 

Murphy Ben & Zack 

Donaldson Chloe & Wajeeha 

Cole Lacey & Marika 
These children were chosen for their exceptional attitudes to learning and overall behaviour.   Well 

done to you all we are very proud.  

Writer’s Cup 
This was awarded to Katie in Cole Class for some lovely, well-structured writing about 

animals. Well done Katie! 

Attendance & House Points 
 

Congratulations to Murphy class with the highest attendance this week of 99% 
 

 
 

Attendance for the whole school at Pen Mill Academy is currently 94% 

The house with the most points this week is Lytes Cary with 63 points.   
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Reading Rainbow 
  
 The children on the Reading Rainbow this week are:-  
 
 

Carle  Henry & Harry  

Sharratt   Rhylee, Olivia & Claire 

 

 

Well done to you all! 

Waddell Millie, Thai, Riley B, Coco & Ashton 

Potter Hannah, Troy, Noah, Maddison, Telisa, Tayah-Louise, Olivia, 

Ethan, Alesha, Melissa, Esmay & Crystal 

Bond             Lucas, Emily, Erin, Finley, Joshua, Imogen, Lexie, Julia 

Murphy Ben, Charlie, Sophia, Marley B, Lena & Jessica 

Donaldson Andy, Daisy, Jessica, Lilly, Poppy, Ashley 

Cole                   Maja, Katie, Macy, Claire, Ben, Oliver, Harry, Chloe 

 

Class photos 
 

The school photographer will be visiting us during the morning of Monday 19th June to take 

class photos of the children.  If your child is in the Nursery (Carle class) and Monday 

morning is not their normal session you are welcome to bring your child in for the photo 

which will be at 9.15am. 

 

Safeguarding & Site Security 
As you are aware we are constantly looking to improve the safety and security of our school 

site. 

 

We would like to remind all our Parents & Carers that the green gates to the main 

playground are now opened by a member of staff between the following times 11.40am-

11.50am and 12.10pm-12.20pm for access to the Nursery. 

 

Any parents or visitors who require access to the school or nursery outside of these times 

are requested to use the entrance on St Michaels Avenue and report to the school office.  
  

In addition all children that are brought into school late or who are collected early will need 

to be accompanied to the school office where we would ask that they are signed in or out.  

They will then be taken to their class by a member of staff or if your child attends the 

Nursery you will be taken with your child to Carle class (Nursery). 

 

Whilst we appreciate that these measures may cause some inconvenience we hope that you 

will all agree our priority is to keep all of the children in our care safe and secure.  

 

School Crossing Patrol 
 

There will be NO School Crossing Patrol on Tuesday 20th June, please take extra care when 

crossing St Michaels Avenue with your children. 

 
 


